
LEGAL NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING SERVICES  

10TH & FRONT GARAGE STRUCTURAL DAMAGE PREVENTION PROJECT 

Capital City Development Corporation (CCDC), the urban renewal agency for the city of Boise, will 
accept statements of qualifications from Idaho-licensed structural engineers for services related to 
the agency’s 10th & Front Garage Structural Damage Prevention Project. 

Interested parties are invited to obtain the RFQ and submission instructions from the CCDC web site: 
www.ccdcboise.com. These materials also are available at the CCDC offices: 121 N. 9th Street, Ste. 
501, Boise ID 83702. The submission deadline is 2:00 p.m., DECEMBER 19, 2019. Direct questions 
to CCDC at (208) 384-4264 or kwanner@ccdcboise.com. 

Publish two times: December 2 and December 9, 2019 
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